
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that Wednesday, May the 14th, will be the last school day for all 

the National School stages. 

Kindly note that students will be dismissed at 12:00 PM on that day. 

It is essential to check the school website for the End of Year Exam Schedule. 

 

                                                                                                                     College Director      

                                                                                                                        Hala Toma 


